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Comments: This is a beautiful area. I believe it is dangerous for both cyclists/ pedestrians, as well as motorists to

have people walking, running, or riding on 133. In addition, to have the opportunity to recreate without driving

would be amazing. This type of recreational activity also boosts the local economy in multiple ways- visitors to

Carbondale can ride safely, as a family, to Redstone &amp; McClure pass, eat at the local restaurants &amp;

visit the small shops, etc. property values increase, &amp; recreational users stay out of traffic &amp; on

beautiful trails. As a home owner adjacent to Redstone, it's a shame I have to get in my car to go to the town of

Redstone, a half mile away, because I don't want to get smashed by a vehicle if I were to walk or ride my bike.

Hwy 133 is narrow, too many cars, &amp; many blind spots, making it unsuitable &amp; dangerous for

pedestrians &amp; cyclists. A trail/ path would be awesome!


